
              

 
“We invite you to get closer to nature and take a not so scary 
walk in our forest this Halloween season. Come dressed for the 
holiday, enjoy light refreshments and meet some friendly ghosts 
and goblins.” 
 

Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr. 
  

Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr., Essex County Executive 
The Board of Chosen Freeholders 

The Department of Parks, Recreation & Cultural Affairs 

And the 4-H Club of Essex County 
Invite the public to a 

Family Friendly  

Halloween Walk 
Friday, October 28, 2016  

(Rain Date Saturday, October 29th) 

5:00 to 7:15 P.M. 
Essex County Environmental Center’s Garibaldi Hall 

621A Eagle Rock Avenue, Roseland, NJ 
Join us for a walk in the woods to meet some friendly ghosts & goblins!  

Admission: $4.00 
Walks begin at 5:00 p.m. and will run every 15 minutes until 7:15 p.m. 

 

 Geared for elementary age youth  
 Children are encouraged to wear Halloween costumes – no masks. 
 Children must be accompanied by an adult. 

 Enjoy refreshments at the "Mummy Cafe" after your walk. 
 $1.00 per person for a drink and a snack  

 

For more information, contact Essex County 4-H at essex4h@njaes.rutgers.edu 
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